
March 30, l995

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Introduction of Insurance Services Office (ISO)
Building Code Effectiveness Grading Schedule

The Commissioner of Insurance has recently approved the new ISO Building Code 
Effectiveness Grading Schedule for use with the property lines of insurance 
under the Rate Bureau=s jurisdiction. This schedule was previously filed and 
approved for use with the lines of insurance not subject to the jurisdiction 
of the Rate Bureau.

The filing which was approved to become effective March 21, 1995 included only 
the introduction of the new schedule. The Rate Bureau is not distributing 
copies of the schedule with this circular letter; however, a copy will be 
furnished upon written request.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all 
interested personnel in your Company.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Charles B. Taylor

Personal Lines Manager
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